

SLO Meeting Minutes
March 24, 2011
LB 205, 12:20 – 1:30 pm

Present: Tina Andersen-Wahlberg, Roger Bowerman, Jayne Campbell, John Rome, Maria Kretzmann, Alice Mecom (Chair), Rory Schlueter, Charlotte Schulten, Shant Shahoian, Rosemarie Shamieh, Kirk Vaughn

Absent: Allyn Glanzer, Dora Krannig, Jenny Krestow, Dave Martin, Tim Vale

Proxies: Stacy Jazan for Glanzer, Sarah McLemore for Ritterbrown

Guests: None

INFORMATION ITEMS:

1. Sarah will be participating in the Assessment Academy sponsored by WASC, and will consult with Alice and Tina to determine a project that can be implemented at GCC to promote SLOACs.

OLD BUSINESS:

1. SLO Motion (2010-2) –

Motion to devote the divisional meetings on Institute Day to structured SLOAC dialogue, analysis, and planning as facilitated by the SLO Committee, which will report institutional findings and progress in a variety of venues, such as at faculty meetings, throughout the semester.

The Senate reviewed the motion and is awaiting feedback from division chairs. Concern arose over the limited time and conflicting class schedules on the Friday Institute Day. The SLO Committee concurs, but supports instituting the motion regardless due to its necessity

NEW BUSINESS:

1. Complete program outcomes and assessments for all degrees and certificates: need to target Business, PE, and Tech Aviation.
2. Program Review and SLOACs: Committee should offer feedback to Program Review on the SLO page and highlight divisions that were “successful” in showing linkage of outcome assessments to resource requests.
 - a. Design a new flowchart that outlines the assessment cycle including its relationship to our Program Review and budget process.

- b. Create a task force to use Wikispace to suggest revisions for the Program Review SLO page (Tina has prepared this and will send out; please contact her if you'd like to participate)
 - c. Ask Jill to send the Program Review feedback survey to SLO Coordinators
- 3. Revisit the proficiency standards and SLO mission to strategize:
 - a. Plan a "carousel" workshop to highlight faculty assessment work in order to share best practices. Use May faculty meeting to preview it as well as to update the campus on SLOAC efforts. (request put in for May meeting time slot 3/28)
 - b. Consider re-opener for the Guild to include faculty participation in SLOACs